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WADERS BREEDING ON 
WET GRASSLANDS- and 

a special offer on 
grassland bird reports 

Each WSG member will by now have 
received the first of the three WSG 

Bulletin Supplements promised for 
1991/92. This is Waders breeding on 
wet grasslands, edited by Hermann 
H6tker ~ the proceedings of a workshop 
held during the 1989 WSG Annual 
Conference at Ribe, Denmark. 

The 107-page supplement represents 
another "first" for the WSG Bulletin - a 

full-colour photographic cover. 
Furthermore, through the provision of 
generous financial assistance from the 
Danish Natural Environmental 

Research Institute, the UK Joint Nature 
Conservation Committee and the Dutch 
Directie Natuur, Milieu en Faunabeheer, 
it has been possible to produce this 
supplement without additional charge to 
group members. 

Preparation of the other two special 
WSG Bulletin Supplements currently in 
hand is progressing well. The migration 
of Knots (the product of another 
workshop held during the Ribe 
conference) is being edited by Theunis 
P•rsma and Nick Davidson and will be 

about 200 pages long. This volume will 
be published shortly as WSG Bulletin 
63, Supplement. The other special 
supplement - Disturbance to waterfowl 
on estuaries, edited by Phil Rothwell - 
will be published in mid-1992. Like 
Waders breeding on wet grasslands 
both will be supplied to WSG members 
at no extra costs to their subscriptions. 

Additional copies of Waders breeding 
on wet grasslands are now available, 
price œ10 post free, from the UK Joint 
Nature Conservation Committee (see 
below). 
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SPECIAL OFFER 

Reports on pastoral 
agriculture, grasslands 

and birds 

Waders breeding on wet grasslands is 
one of three reports derived from recent 
international symposia concerning the 
management of grassland areas for 
conservation, and more particularly 
birds. The other two reports concern 
the conservation of European dry 
grassland habitats, and birds and 
European pastoral agriculture. 

Each of the three reports has been 
produced in collaboration with the UK 
Joint NatUre Conservation Committee 

(one of the successors of the Nature 
Conservancy Council), and are highly 
complementary. They not only give 
detailed information on the extent of 

these grassland habitats in Europe but 
also on current policy opportunities. 
They will be of particular interest to site 
managers, to those involved in 
promoting policy issues, and to anyone 
with a need for an up-to-date European 
perspective of these issues. 

The other two reports available are: 

The conservation of lowland dry 
grassland birds in Europe. 
Proceedings of an international 
seminar held at the University of 
Reading, 20-22 March 1991. Edited by 
P.D. Goriup, L.A. Batten & J.A. Norton. 
136 pages, softback, A4. Price œ10 
post free. 

Sixteen papers reviewing the status of 
the habitat and its birdlife in eight 
European countries, including Britain. 
European-wide overviews are also 
given, plus discussion of existing 
international laws protecting lowland dry 
grassland, EC land-use policies, habitat 
management and related conservation 
issues. 

Birds and pastoral agriculture In 
Europe. Proceedings of the second 
European forum on birds and 
pastoralism, Port Erin, Isle of Man, 
26-30 October 1990. Edited by D.J. 
Curtis, E.M. Bighal & M.A. Curtis. 137 
pages, softback, A4. Price œ12.50 post 
free. 

Twenty-nine papers describing the 
forms and importance of pastoral 
agriculture in Europe, the birds 
characteristic of traditional pastoralism 
with explanations of the ecological 
bonds, and discussions of how these 
landscapes and birds can be 
maintained in the modern world of 

agricultural intensification and changing 
land-use. 

The three reports are available 
separately at the prices shown above. 
In addition, there is a special offer 
price of œ25 post free for a set of all 
three reports. This represents a 
saving of œ7.50 on the individual prices 
of the reports. 

Please send payment with order - 
cheques made payable to JNCC' 

Publications Branch, Joint Nature 
Conservation Committee, Monkstone 
House, City Road, Peterborough PE1 
1JY, U.K. 


